
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month’s SNACC meeting was a huge success and everyone who attended 

had a lot of fun! Our Director, Chef Bill Seibert (center) gave a class on how to 

make homemade rolls, and then taught the members how to make fancy rolls 

for the upcoming holidays. 

 

We baked our rolls, buttered them up, and ate them with our new chicken 

alfredo recipe designed by our manager coordinator Terry Ross (not 

pictured), and our registered dietitian, Chelsea Payne (right). 

 

We continued our 50/50 fundraising drawing to help those in need, and 

concluded the meeting with our door-prize drawings. 

 

The School Nutrition Association of Charlotte County is looking forward to 

next months meeting! 


